
 
  

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

ST. AUGUSTINE, Fla. – As part of the box culvert replacement project under Ponce de Leon 

Boulevard (U.S. 1) at Oyster Creek, a traffic shift on Ponce de Leon Boulevard (U.S. 1) over 

Oyster Creek is scheduled overnight tonight, Tuesday, May 13, 2025, to allow drainage and 

barrier wall work to be completed safely. This temporary lane configuration is expected to 

remain in place until approximately fall 2025, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Motorists are advised to use caution in the area. 

 

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app. 
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